
The Tech Committee 
 

 

Calling all technically oriented, hard working UA fellows! The 

WSB Tech Committee has recently been re-established as an 

independent committee.  It’s responsible for the oversight and/or 

management of every aspect of UA’s presence on the WEB. The UA 

website is vital to our fellowship in so many critical ways.  It is often a 

potential newcomer’s first introduction to UA. It provides an up to date 

listing of face to face and phone meetings. Approved UA literature is 

posted on the website, as is a worldwide event calendar, notices of 

special events such as Share-A-Days and Conferences. Our web 

presence serves as a virtual portal to recovery for sick, suffering and 

recovering underearners across the globe. A strong web presence is 

necessary to carry this fellowship forward. 

 

That’s why it’s so important that we solicit members and 

provide direction to this committee today!  Consequently, I propose 

that we use the rest of the time allotted for this presentation to solicit 

volunteers, and discuss the major focus for this committee for the 

next twelve months.  Here are some points we may wish to consider: 

 

 The committee may need to review and if appropriate 

complete the work undertaken, and nearly completed by 

the old committee 

 The committee may want to consider the structure of the 

UA website(s) going forward to insure that it meets the 

needs of the various users, i.e. newcomers, UA 

membership, UA news and events, UA committee and 

other Service Work, etc.,  

 The committee may want to consider if there should be 

only UA website, or should there be more. Should 

additional websites be linked to the main UA website? 



 In closing, I propose that we seek at least 5 or 6 volunteers to 

man the Tech Committee, and propose 3 to 4 main objectives for the 

committee’s initial focus. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Julie B 

Phone Committee Member 

 

 

 

 

 


